## VISVA-BHARATI SANTINIKETAN



As directed by the hon'ble Vice-Chancellor, a meeting will be held on 4<sup>th</sup>. January, 2022 (Tuesday) at 3.30 pm in the Conference Room of Central Administrative Building with all Principals to discuss and decide about curtailment of syllabus for all courses for the academic session 2021-22.

Principals are requested to kindly make it convenient to attend the meeting.

Memo No. Aca/sylla. / 424/2020-21 Santiniketan, Date:28.12.2021 Joint Registrat

(Academic & Research)

Visva-Bharati

To

- 1. All Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas
- 2. Joint Registrar (Examinations)

## Copy to:

- 1. Joint Registrar and C. S. to V.C.
- 2. P.A. to Registrar
- 3. Assistant Registrar (Meeting) Please arrange water, tea & snacks
- 4. In charge, Computer Centre, V.B. He is requested to upload the Notice in the University Website.